Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection

” </ H Rachel Carson State Office Building

P.O. Box 8468
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8468
June 2, 2005
Bureau of Air Quality 717-787-9702
Mr. John J. Gerulis
Director
Environmental, Health and Regulatory Services
The Sherwin- Williams Company

101 Prospect Avenue, N.W.
Cleveland, OH 44115-1075

Re:  Architectural Coatings Rule — Sherwin Williams Company’s
Variance Application for “Interior Wiping Stains”

Dear Mr. Gerulis:

This letter is to notify you that the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
(Department) has completed its review of The Sherwin-Williams Company’s request for a
variance from the volatile organic compound content limit for “interior wiping stains.” For the
reasons set forth in the enclosure to this letter, the Department denies the request for a variance.

Sincerely,

P

Joyce E. Epps
Director

Enclosure

. 3y
An Equal Opportunity Employer www.dep.state.pa.us Printed on Recycled Paper %@



